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STAGGERED COLLECTION ARRANGEMENTS FOR MÚINTEOIR OLIVIA’S CLASS FROM MARCH 1ST 

 

Dear Parents, 

In order for us to comply with Department of Education guidelines we are introducing a new 
collection arrangement for the infant classes. 

Collection times will be staggered to avoid congestion at the school gates. 

Please read the arrangements below carefully. 

 

Collection Time for Múinteoir Olivia’s class 
 

1:35 pm 

If you collect your child from the Cronan side Please wait outside the 
school gates in a socially 
distanced way.  Your child will 
be brought to the gate by a 
staff member 

If you use the back gate of the school (GAA 
side) 

Please wait outside the 
school gates in a socially 
distanced way.  Your child will 
be brought to the gate by a 
staff member. 

Collection on time It is very important that all 
pupils are collected on time 
in order to avoid gatherings 
at the gate areas 

 

Brothers or sisters in another Junior or Senior Infant Class:  These may be 
collected at the same time. 

 

 

 


